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Seigneury meeting with Feds positive 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 15 Seskéha/August 2005)  Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, 
Jr. is calling Friday’s meeting between senior officials from the Department of 
Indian Affairs and the Seigneury Main Table a success. The focus of the meeting 
was on the final steps in the Seigneury Exploratory Process and Kahnawá:ke’s 
expectations in future negotiations. 
 
Chiefs Lloyd Phillips and Mike Bush, along with several MCK technicians, were also in 
attendance. 
 
”The meeting was a positive one and there’s a willingness on the part of Canada 
to work together on building a future”, said Chief Delisle. “We’ll need to continue 
meeting with the Federal Team to scope out the next steps and to come to a mutual 
understanding on our position, but not before the community is brought up to date and 
included in any process on this complicated file.” 
 
Kahnawa’keró:non are being urged to attend the next community meeting on August 30, 
2005 for an update.  
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